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Cell Phone / Camera Policy

Under no circumstances are cameras or telephones with cameras allowed into the
dressing room at any time, except for one device determined by the coaches or the
team manager for the playing of music only. Players who listen to music individually
prior to games must nonetheless abide by the no camera rule and make appropriate
arrangements for their game preparation.
In the case of special events, (ie Championships, etc) where no other location can be
found for a photo, cell phones may be permitted in the dressing room for this purpose
ONLY and all players must be appropriately dressed.
To support this policy all OOAA team have been assigned a cell phone “caddy”. This is
for the storage of cell phones while players are in the dressing room. The Okotoks
Oilers Athletic Association is not responsible or liable for loss or damage to cell
phone(s).
A violation of this cell phone policy may result in disciplinary action by the board which
may include suspension from hockey activities.


